
Monday, January 13, 2020  
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Attention Students Interested in Scholarships:   
There is an updated Scholarship List available on the 
SVHS website or you can pick up a copy in the Counseling 
Office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Athletics 

 
All spring athletes who are planning to play a sport in the 
spring, you must be cleared with Mrs. Garcia in the 
Athletics Office by January 31st.  No later!  There will not 
be any late adds to the rosters, so get cleared and save your 
spot as soon as possible! 

Sports 

 
Congratulations to our Girls Varsity and JV Basketball 
teams for their victories against Nogales on Friday!! Way 
to go!!  You make your coaches proud! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


